

January 21, 2021

Dear Practice Families,

You are receiving this message because you currently carry the Excellus Blue Choice Option insurance plan (Healthplex or MVP) or have in the past.

Effective April 1, 2021, Bateman Orthodontics will end our participation with this plan.

What does this mean for your child's care?

- 1. If your child is currently in treatment, there will be no changes and no action is required on your part.
- 2. If your child is currently in our recall program, or is in-between Phase I and Phase II treatment, fees will apply for any treatment started after April 1.
- 3. Effective April 1, we will no longer be accepting new patients (including siblings).

We offer several payment plans and are still able to bill other insurances you may have.

Please call, email, or text us if you have any questions.

Warm regards,

The Bateman Orthodontics Team

